FEDERATION OF
INDUSTRIES

ASSOCIATIONS SILVASSA

Issue of ID Cards to workers

Dt. 28™ April 2018

Dear Members of Constituent Associations,

Federation of Industries Association, Silvassa, in its last meeting with Hon’ble Collector of Dadra
& Nagar Haveli, was advised on a serious note to issue ID cards to all its workers without fail.

Failing the same, the administration will be bound to take serious actions on the said industry.

Request all the industries to take a serious note on the same and also inform to Federation,

once the said activityis being done.

Regards
For Federation of Industries Association
Narendra Trivedi

General Secretary



